
             Construction Advisory no. 9 Aug 2023   

New Lemuel Shattuck Hospital 

 Temporary Crane Placement  

        August 28th from 7:00am-3:00pm    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As construction activities continue on the Lemuel Shattuck Hospital’s move to the East Newton Pavilion (ENP) at 
88 East Newton Street, a crane pick will be temporarily placed in the BMC Valet lot on Monday, August 28th from 
7:00am-3:00pm. The placement of the crane will not impact entering/exiting the North Alley, but vehicles may 
need to stop while the crane is moving.  

We thank you for your patience and consideration as we work to improve this infrastructure critical to the 
rehabilitation of the East Newton Pavilion and the new Lemuel Shattuck Hospital. If you have any questions or 
would like to sign up for project updates, please visit the project website at:           
https://www.mass.gov/shattuck-hospital-relocation   


